
Be a force for 
change  

Be a contemplative labyrinth activist 

How do we do this? 
Join hundreds of people from around the 

world walking in this research project 

called Big Connection 3.0 to make change 

for our planet. 

On World Labyrinth Day, May 6th, 2023, 

labyrinth walkers all over the world will be 

participating in this research study to 

explore the collective power of heart 

centered energy with focused intention.  

Labyrinth walkers will be walking in 

solidarity with an intention that will be 

provided. We will give all the instructions 

upon registering, and repeat the 

instructions prior to World Labyrinth Day. 

Where do I get info? 

Go to LegacyLabyrinthProject.org 

or on the following page. 

Who is sponsoring it? 
This is a partnership with the Legacy 

Labyrinth Project and Dr. Jocelyn 

McGee from Baylor University, 

Garland School of Social Work. 

Why is it important? 

It is important because we know that 

contemplative labyrinth activism is 

effective, and we want to research 

further how the model works using a 

specific intention that everyone 

walks with collectively. We want to 

use the power of collective energy to 

make change. The labyrinth is the 

tool to that end. We would like you 

to share your experience with us.  

Free to Register, Free to Participate 

REGISTER TODAY: 
LegacyLabyrinthProject.org 

http://www.legacylabyrinthproject.org
http://www.legacylabyrinthproject.org



